
Good News    
 

 
January 14, 2014 

 

 

BLOWING IN THE WIND 

Congratulations to Alona Shultz, who graduated from Cameron Elementary last year.  

Her artwork, "Some Nights," has been selected to be printed on official City of Burnaby 

banners. This prestigious honour has been bestowed to three young community artists 

who participated in 2012 and 2013 in Burnaby Art Gallery's Arts Alive exhibition, a 

showcase of work by district students. Alona was the only elementary school student 

whose artwork was selected. The banners, graced with her beautiful artwork, should 

be blowing in the wind sometime soon – watch for them! 
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EMPOWERING GIRLZ IS THE GOAL AT BYRNE CREEK 


